
To All FIDIC Asia Pacific Member Associations 
 
Dear FAP Colleagues, 
 
Greeting from INKINDO! 
We do hope this email finds you in great spirits! 
 
First and foremost, we sincerely thank you for your continued support and commitment to FIDIC Asia Pacific.  
It is with great excitement that we remind and invite you all to register for the upcoming Annual FIDIC Asia 
Pacific/FAP Conference 2025, which will be held under the theme ‘New Technologies Transforming the 
Engineering and Construction Industry’. 
 
������������ 18–20 August 2025  
��� The Meru / Bali Beach Hotel Sanur, Bali, Indonesia 
Join us at this high-impact conference that will bring together key players from the engineering and 
construction Industry, in infrastructure sectors globally, in particular in Asia Pacific region. 
 
What’s New This Year? 
We’re excited to introduce a new addition to this year’s conference: the Business Matching and Networking 
Session. This dedicated session is designed to encourage collaboration and open up real opportunities for 
partnerships among professionals and organizations across the Asia Pacific region. It will be one of the key 
moments of the event—bringing people together in a focused, effective setting to connect, exchange ideas, 
and explore ways to work together. 
 
���� Register now and secure your spot: https://www.fapcbali2025.inkindo.org 
Spots are filling fast, so don’t wait—don’t miss your chance to be part of this exciting regional gathering in 
Bali! 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the registration process, please feel free to reach out to our team: 
1. Mr. M. Ilham A.            : ilham_akbar@bita.co.id 
2. Mr. Zulkifli H.                : zulkifli_halim@bita.co.id  
We’ll be more than happy to assist you. 
 
Thank you once again for being a valued part of the FIDIC Asia Pacific community.  
We can’t wait to welcome you all in Bali this August! 
 
With warmest regards, 
Zulafa Azmi Aunun Noor 
CONFERENCE OFFICER 
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